Jane Tucker

From: John Macholc

Sent: 19 January 2015 15:24
To: Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: 3/2014/1109

From: rachel@rachelcarr.orangehome.co.uk [mailto:rachel@rachelcarr.orangehome.co.uk]
Sent: 14 January 2015 15:22

To: John Macholc

Subject: 3/2014/1109

From Bowland Forest higher division parish council
Dear John
Following the parish council meeting last night the council would like to submit the following observations:

1.Could the status of the land be confirmed to the parish council please - is it owned by United Utilities and common
land? The parish council is anxious that the land remains as common land. At a meeting in 1982 it was accepted by
NWWA as common land.

2. Should the AONB be contacted about this issue if it hasn't already been consulted?

3. The parish council would like confirmation of who will maintain the monument in future - the parish council does
not want responsibility for it.

4. There were questions about the positioning of the monument and whether it is in the best position.

Generally the council thought the sentiment is a good one.
Thank you

Rachel Carr
clerk



